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Man With Gunshot Wound 
Goes To Police Station 
Date/Time:   05/20/2022 @ 11:58 P.M. 
Location: 9600 Dyer (Northeast Regional Command Center) 
Victim: Black Male, 37-year old, Northeast El Paso Resident 

 
EL PASO, Texas — A man with gunshot injuries walked into the El Paso Police 

Department’s Northeast Regional Command Center.  El Paso Fire-Medical crews 

responded to the Command and took the 37-year-old man to the hospital to treat his 

wounds. The front lobby of the Northeast Command was closed for approximately three 

hours due to the incident.  The man reported to Northeast Patrol Officers that the incident 

occurred in the 10200 block of Pheasant. Officers from the Criminalistics Unit, and 

Detectives from the Crimes Against Persons Unit responded to assist in the investigation.  

The investigation has not been able to locate where the incident occurred or if there may 

have been others involved. The man’s injuries, were described as non-life threatening. The 

investigation continues, and when additional information becomes available for release an 

update will be issued.      
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